
This week on the course  

Monday 17th June 

The day started with the bunkers and the tee markers being checked.  The greens, tees, aprons, 

fairways and 1st cut of semi rough around the fairways were all mown.  Following the wet and 

warm weather the growth on the golf course has really taken off none more so than the semi 

rough so once the 1st cut was completed the use of the tractor mounted blower was required to 

disperse the clippings that were dropped. 

 

Tuesday 18th June 

The greens were verti cut, cut, top dressed and the dressing was brushed in.  As was explained 

before it was recommend by the agronomist that the top dressing of greens was required on a 

regular basis (every 7-10 days), this may disrupt some of the golf being played on the days we 

carry this work out but it is a necessity.  The practice area was cut, the cutting of the semi rough 

began as did the trimming of long grass around the bases of trees around the course. 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

The greens were cut, the cutting of semi rough and around trees as continued.  The tee sides were 

mown and some bunkers around the course were trimmed. 

 

Thursday 20th June 

The day began with the greens being cut and the pin positions being moved, the aprons and the 

fairways were mown, the trimming around bunkers was continued and some of the bunker faces 

were flymoed and finally the bunkers were raked in the afternoon for the league match in the 

evening. 

 

Friday 21st June  

The greens, tees and the 1st cut of semi were all cut, again the blower was used to help disperse 

clippings.  Work continued on the cutting and trimming of bunkers. 

 


